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Together in Prayer
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We are thankful for:

. Our donors, fundraisers, and volunteers, who support us year after year.

. The successful launch of our new strategy at our Elmbridge Family Centre,
now providing support for those with special needs up to the age of 25.

. The small steps of progress in a child or young person’s self-belief.

. The good times we enjoy with our families, friends and colleagues; for those
precious shared moments that reveal a spirit of kindness, care and love.

. Gifts left in Wills. Legacies help us to continue our work and change many
lives. We are truly grateful to receive such gifts.

. The restored confidence, resilience and self-worth, in those who have sought
help through our counselling service.

. A fantastic weekend of creativity and bonding for fathers and their children
on International Family Day at HMP Winchester.

. The grace of God and His timely blessing that shines down upon this charity,
Spurgeons.

Did you know we have been helping children in need and their families for almost six

generations? Our services change with the times but our core values remain

the same: which are driven by our Christian faith.
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We continue to pray for:

Children and families who are going through this season of exams. For peace
of mind through this stressful time.

The millions of people who suffer from mental health. We pray that the
support and resources we provide will improve their quality of life and
wellbeing.

Parents and children supported through our new ‘Ask a Counsellor’ service, we
pray that the advice they get from our counsellors will remove their anxiety.
A Government that will listen to our voices, as we call upon them to address
the disparity in mental health funding.

Family relationships to bloom, despite the stress caused by the financial crisis
and other family issues, like homelessness.

Those who are feeling lonely and rejected, that they find someone who they
can call a friend; someone who will remind them that they are precious too.
Our dedicated staff who are moving mountains to support those in desperate

need of help, always showing kindness, care and compassion.

News and Updates

A 'GOOD’ Ofsted Rating

Well done to the staff at Buttons ABC
preschool, in Maidstone, for getting a
'‘GOOD’ Ofsted rating.

Share Our Newsletter

Please feel free to share the content
of this newsletter with your family,
friends or church. You can also
download a pdf copy online at
spurgeons.org/about-us/ our-faith/

our-prayers/

“Do not let your hearts be
troubled. You believe in God;

believe also in me”
John 14:1 NIV

Your Favourite Bible Verse

We invite you to send in your
favourite Bible verse(s). The
Bible says all scripture are
inspired by God. Send us your
favourite Bible verse, by email, to
prayernews@spurgeons.org, by
26 July 2024, and we will
randomly choose one to go in the
next edition of Prayer Partners,
until we have used them all.

You can read the impact of your prayers by reading a copy of our Annual Report online at

https://spurgeons.org/about-us/annual-reports-and-policies/

Registered charity no.1081182 | Company limited by guarantee in England no.3990460
To find out more about Spurgeons and our Privacy Policy, please visit our website at
www.spurgeons.org/privacy-policy/ or contact Spurgeons by e-mail at prayernews@spurgeons.org, by
post to 74 Wellingborough Road, Rushden, Northants, NN10 9TY, or you can call us on 01933 412412.
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